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August 24, 1984

Docket No. 50-305 

Mr. C. W. Giesler, Vice President 
Power Poeduction 
Wisconsin Public Service Copporation 
P.O. Box 1200 
Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

Dear Mr. Giesler:
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By letter dated May 17, 1984, you submitted your review of a proposed 
design change to remove the automatic closure feature on the Residual 
Heat Removal System isolation valves at the Kewaunee Nuclear Power 
Plant, We find that we need additional information before we can com
plete our review.  

It is requested that you provide the additional information specified 
in the enclosure within 30 days of receipt of this letter.  

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements of this letter affect 
fewer than ten respondents; therefore, 0MB clearance is not required 
under P.L. 96-511.  

Sincerely, 

/s/S. Varga 

Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #1 
Difision of Licensing 
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